The Durham Kennel Club met at the Agriculture Building April 21, 1952 at 8 P.M.

The President, Mr. Horace Fowler presided over a business session which dealt with the April 1st All Breed Show; the adoption of the proposed changes in the constitution; the report on investing the money now in the treasury, and a discussion of the Second Sanction Obedience Match.

Mrs Cuyler, the bench show chairman reported on the show and stated that we would clear approximately \$383.00 It was reported that in the last two years the gate receipts had dropped considerably and ways of improving this were discussed.

A discussion of using of benching at our show came up, but it was decided the cost was prohibitive.

Mr. Kepler reported that our Second Sanction Match would probably be held in October or Novermber.

The President, Mr. Fowler appointed Mr. C. H. Matthews, Mr. E. E. Morris and Mrs H. E. Hoenig on the Nominating committee and Mr. McGhee and Mrs Jones on the auditing committee.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mrs H.E. Harring

Secretary